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NOTICE OF BID OPPORTUNITY

LEICESTER ELEMENTARY SCHOOL ROOF REPLACEMENT
RFP# 11-18

This notice is for work consisting of roof replacement of low slope roof areas (Areas 1, 4, 11, 20,
21, and 22), the repairs and coating of (Areas 3, 6, 9, and 10) and the installation of new edge
metal, expansion joints, metal wall panels, counterflashing, drains, and overflow scuppers.

A highly recommended Pre-Bid meeting will be held on Wednesday, February 28, 2018 at 1:30
pm at Leicester Elementary School located at 31 Gilbert Road, Leicester, NC. All visitors must
check in at the Main Office. A Bid Opening will be held on Wednesday, March 14, 2018 at 2:30
pm at the Administrative Services Building of the Buncombe County Board of Education, located
at 175 Bingham Rd, Asheville, NC 28806.

Bid and construction documents will be available after Friday, February 16, 2017 to view and
download on the Buncombe County Schools Purchasing website at:
https:ﬁwww.buncombeschools.orqfcmlene.aspx?portaIld=92531 &pageld=316936. Questions
regarding bid documents may be directed to Ms. Tiffany McCants, Purchasing Officer, at (828)
255-5891. Questions concerning the technical specifications about this project may be directed
to Mr. Tim Fierle, Facilities Director at (828) 255-5916.

The Buncombe County Board of Education reserves the unqualified right to reject any
and all proposals.



